Charlotte Public Schools
378 State Street
Charlotte, MI 48813
517.541.5100

To whom it may concern,

Charlotte Public Schools worked with Thomas Classrooms and Modulars, LLC in the Spring/Summer of
2010 at Washington Elementary. During that time, (5) portable classrooms were positioned on our site
for student and staff instructional spaces.

The benefits of working with Thomas Classrooms and Modulars were immense and extremely
worthwhile. They assisted us through the planning process, budget evaluation, coordination with district
activities, code compliance (local and State of Michigan), execution of the actual placement of the units
on our site, and the eventual turnover of the portable classroom to us as the owner, with all of the
certificates of occupancy in a timely manner.

Thomas Classrooms and Modulars simply have the expertise to get the job done for school districts. |
offer my complete support and recommend to other school districts that they contact Thomas
Classrooms and Modulars for their assistance and guidance when they are in need of portable
classrooms. Thomas simply gets the job done and gets the job done right.

Yours Sincerely,

Mark Rosekrans
Associate Superintendent for Operations
Charlotte Public Schools




